
 

Successful Applicants 

Community Grants for safer, greener and 

more active travel September 2014 

 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI), in partnership with the Motor 

Accident Commission recently awarded further Community Grants for safer, greener and more 

active travel. The successful applicants for September 2014 are: 

 

Regional Development 
Australia – Barossa 
 
Barossa Rex Ride and 
Lifestyle Change 
 

This project will deliver a cycling program incorporating a 

series of bicycle safety and maintenance workshops, and 

support for novice riders to incorporate cycling into daily 

transport. 

$4,520.00 

District Council of Mount 

Barker 

Scooter support through 

RECHARGE Scheme 

 

With funds provided by the Motor Accident Commission this 

project will encourage mobility scooter users to use 

dedicated paths and trails rather than using their scooters on 

the roads where no footpaths exist. Mobility scooter recharge 

facilities will be available to allow more confidence in the use 

of the scooters around the Mt Barker area rather than driving 

cars for short distances. 

$7,600.00 

Pioneers Basketball Club 

Safer game transport 

 

 

With project funds provided by the Motor Accident 

Commission, the Pioneers Basketball Club will develop a 

carpooling project to reduce the incidence of players and 

coaches driving long distances when fatigued.  The project 

will reduce car use and provide valuable road safety 

outcomes. 

$10,451.00 

Adelaide Farmer’s Market 

Adelaide farmer’s market  

share the trip  

This project will encourage people to cycle, carpool and use 

public transport to get to the markets. The project will reduce 

car use, car parking pressures and congestion along Leader 

Street. 

$4,550.00 


